Neckerchief Slide Exchange- Open to ALL University of Scouting Participants

Hi University of Scouting participants. The teachers of this years’ Neckerchief Slide class would
like to add some more fun to your University of Scouting experience.

This is optional, and open to any participant, not just those taking the neckerchief slide class.

Neckerchief Slide Exchange- How it works

This year, our exchange will be one big “open topic” exchange. Where, you still make 20 of the
same neckerchief slide, and come home with 20 different slides, the only difference is you
choose your topic. We ask that you find a way to relate your slide to Scouting, and if you have a
lesson, or story that relates to the slide, even better.

This year if you would like you can bring more than one set of 20 slides.

If you are having difficulty coming up with ideas, we would love to provide you with some
ideas, if needed.

What kind of materials can be used in these slides? The sky is the limit. We want to use this as
a fun way to share ideas, and "help the pack grow".

If you are interested in more information, or would like to sign up please contact the
Neckerchief Slide teachers Felice & Mary at: treasuredmemoriesscrapbook@gmail.com
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